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August 18, 2014 
 
CONTRACT:  DB00198 
WBS ELEMENT: 2CR.20251.11 
COUNTY:  Craven 
ROUTE:  Various Secondary Roads 
DESCRIPTION:  Widening & Resurfacing 
 
SUBJECT:  Response to Request for Information 
 
Our office was contacted by a contractor regarding questions on the above referenced project. In order to allow all 
bidders the same information regarding this project, we are providing the questions (as received) and answers in this 
response. The following are the questions and answers: 
 
Q: There are tracks on maps 1 and 8, will 1 “ non-environmental Right of Entry”  cover both maps? 
 
A: No. The contractor will be required to have a “Non-environmental Right of Entry”  for both locations. 
 
Q: Will we have to provide railroad insurance for both the NCRR and Norfolk Southern?   
 
A: No, this line is only Norfolk Southern, therefore only railroad insurance for Norfolk Southern will be required. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Sarah Lentine 
Division Contract Officer 

cc: Mr. Ed Eatmon, PE 
 Mr. Brad McMannen, PE 


